
Thursday, June 15, 2017

In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News
· Everything you wanted to know about a ROTH 403(b) but were afraid to ask
General Announcements
· ITS Office closed Thursday, June 15 11:00-3:30 for Staff Retreat

· Recent Notices from TIAA - Non-Statutory Sector Employees

· Call for MostArts Festival Volunteers June 19 at 7:00 PM

· MostArts Festival B & B at the Brick!

What's Happening? More Events...

TODAY TOMORROW SATURDAY

Everything you wanted to know about a ROTH 403(b) but were afraid to ask

Exciting news for the employees of the Non-Statutory University! We now offer a ROTH 403(b) option
and it could mean big tax savings for you in retirement. On Wednesday, June 21st a representative
from TIAA will be presenting two short information meetings that will cover the changes that are being
made to the Non-Statutory Retirement Plan including the new After Tax "ROTH 403(b)" and explaining
the new Fee Leveling approach that is being implemented to more equitably spread the cost of
operating the plan and assuring that we offer the investment classes with the lowest fees available for
a plan of our size. There will be a morning session at 10:00 a.m. and an afternoon session at 2:00
p.m. for the convenience of everyone. Both sessions will be held in the Kenyon-Allen Rooms in the
Powell Campus Center. All interested Non-Statutory Employees are encouraged to attend either of the
sessions. 

Submitted by: Mark Guinan
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ITS Office closed Thursday, June 15 11:00-3:30 for Staff Retreat

The ITS offices will be closed Thursday, June 15, 2017 from 11:00 - 3:30 for a staff retreat. Please
email any IT issue to helpdesk@alfred.edu and we'll respond as soon as possible.

Thank you
ITS Staff

Submitted by: Mary Lou Coleman
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Recent Notices from TIAA - Non-Statutory Sector Employees
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Individuals participating in the TIAA retirement program offered in the Non-Statutory sector should
have received a communication mailed to your home within the past few days regarding some
upcoming changes to our program. We will be scheduling open forums later this month so that you
can learn more about the additional offerings which are planned to take effect on July 1, 2017 as well
as the ways in which we have continued to work to assure our fees are as low as possible for the size
of our plan. Please continue to watch Alfred Today for the dates/times of these sessions. 

Submitted by: Mark Guinan
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Call for MostArts Festival Volunteers June 19 at 7:00 PM

The Magic Returns July 9-15 and you can help the Magic Grow by volunteering for the 4th annual
MostArts Festival.
Airport Drivers, Ticket Office, Pop-up Shop, Post signs, Usher- there are many ways that you can be
involved. And of course, financial support is also needed- an Applause Pass or Workshop ticket makes
a great gift. If you are interested in helping, please contact Lisa Lantz, Artistic Director, and attend the
Volunteers' Meeting Monday, June 19 at 7:00 PM at 127 N. Main St., Alfred. If you cannot attend but
would like to help, please email MostArts@alfred.edu. Thank you! 

Link: http://www.MostArts.alfred.edu 

Submitted by: Lisa Lantz
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MostArts Festival B & B at the Brick!

The 4th annual MostArts Festival is just around the corner, featuring world class musicians performing
Chamber Music and Symphonic Concerts July 9-15. There are a vast array of more than 20 workshops
during the festival, as well as a Gallery Hop and BBQ during Music Under The Stars, July 12. Check out
our new pages and links for the festival activities and updates, including the new "B & B at the Brick"
for people looking for a week's accommodations at a reasonable rate [8 nights, tickets, breakfast and
a concierge to help you plan your day, are all included!]. Visit www.MostArts.Alfred.edu and look
under "Lodging and Living." Tickets on sale now! 

Link: http://www.MostArts.Alfred.edu 

Submitted by: Lisa Lantz
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